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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 M ARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699

PHILADELPHI A, PA.19101
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JOHN S MEMPER
VtCE PRElf DENT

assesmess mome Aeso messancee

Dr. Thmas Murley, Director '

United States Nuclear Regulatory Ccnmission }QOffice of Inspection and Enforcement, Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Subject: Significant Deficiency Report #120
Final Report on Paul Munroe Electric-Hydraulic
Valve Actuator Deficiency
Linerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2
NPC Construction Permit Nos. CPPR 106 and 107

References: 1) Interim Report, dated Decmber 22, 1983
2) Final Report, dated September 4,1984

File: QUAL 2-10-2 (SDR #120 and 147)

Dear Dr. Murley:

In our Final Report (Reference 2) on the above subject
deficiency, it was stated that all valve actuators will have been
corrected and tested to assure proper operation by September 14,
1984. We have now determined that additional time will be needed
to emplete the installation and testing of the valve actuators.
It is now expected that all valve actuators will be corrected and
tested to assure proper operation by Septm ber 28, 1984.

If there are any questions on this matter, we would be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

RTM/dnm/09108407

Copy to: Director of Inspection and Enforement
United States Nuclear Regulatory Ccnmission
Washington, DC 20555

J. Wiggins, Resident NPC Inspector (Limerick)
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